
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

We would like everyone to join in the fun by dressing up, as book characters, on 

World Book Day. 

 

Behaviour Policy 

We will be sending out our revised behaviour policy at the start of next term. We 

have made some changes and will introduce these to the children on the first Monday 

of half term.  
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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Dragonflies 

88% 93% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink. 
 

Green Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

76% 87% 91% 90% 90% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates  

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th February  

Start of spring 2 term - Monday 26th February 

World Book Day, Dressing up as book characters – 7th March 

 

Mrs. Wilmot is leaving on 1st March- Goodbye and good luck in your new job 

Mrs. Wilmot will be leaving after eight years at this school. She is a much loved 

member of our office team and will be dearly missed.  

Thank you Mrs. Wilmot for everything you have done for the children, the staff and 

School. We will miss you. Good luck and all the best. 

 

Retirement  

I am writing to inform you that after 20 years at Creswell C of E Infant and Nursery 

School, 14 of these as Headteacher, I have now made the difficult decision to take 

early retirement at the end of this academic year.  

Throughout my career, I have been very fortunate to work with some wonderful 

people, some excellent teachers and some fantastic students. It has been a great 

privilege to lead such an amazing school and I will miss working with such a brilliant 

group of governors, staff and students. 

Mrs. Dodd 


